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September 14, 2020 
 
 
Hello, 
 
There has been notification that a student from RSU 10 has tested positive to Covid-19.               
They have only attended school at Region 9, one of our CTE schools. Region 9 is                
closing for 72 hours to complete a deep cleaning and the CDC is working with them to                 
identify any students who have had 15 or more minutes of direct contact with the               
student testing positive. Those students or staff identified will be quarantining for            
14-days from the exposure. Please review our ​Positive Covid-19 Test Response at this             
link. The student did not ride on any RSU 10 transportation and they do not have                
siblings in our school. Please remember it is important to have the facts and to know                
we are following DOE/CDC guidelines. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Deb Alden 

 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mByYgPTkTyKiBVvj9woDrh5Bkh0BjOyJ3qTNXPToKpk/edit?ts=5f3566c2

